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Approved: 

Stratton reported on the EKPC Board meeting held April 9, 2019, in accordance 
with the Agenda provided to the Directors. 

The           Report was given by Hargadon. 

Bragg provided the President and CEO's report for March. 

There being no further business, the meeting was adjourned. The next regular 
Board meeting will be held Thursday, May 23, 2019, at 9:00 a.m. 
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